NV QUALITY » INTEGRITY « SERVICE

Central Elmore Water & Sewer Authority 716 U.S. Highway 231
P.O. Box 816 « Wetumpka, Alabama 36092 Wetumpka, Alabama 36093

Central Elmore Water & Sewer Authority
(CEW&SA) will be closed on Thursday,
November 22, 2018 and Friday, November 23,
2018 in observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday.

The office will resume normal business hours on
Monday, November 26, 2018.

Should you experience a service outage or need
to report a problem, please call 567-6814 and
speak to our answering service. A service
technician will be dispatched to assist you.

(334) 567-6814 = fax (334) 567-5556 + email: cewsa@cewsa.com



